
Planning Committee Business during the Covid 19 crisis 

February 2021 Outcome 

1. Consultations on Planning Applications 

There were three applications out for consultation this month as follows. 

8 Cottage Drive: two responses received. It was agreed that the Parish Council support the 

application. 

Chadsgrove School: two responses received. It was agreed that the Parish Council support the 

application. 

37 Green Slade Crescent: one response received. It was agreed that the Parish Council support the 

application. 

 

2. Worcestershire County Council Consultation on the Statement of Community Involvement 2021  

No response has been received in respect of this item as of yesterday. The deadline for responses to 
the County Council is 18th March so there is still time to appoint a member to collect and collate 
responses and inform the Parish Clerk in time for your Committee’s view to be submitted. 
Decision required 

3. Review of Planning Log 

The outstanding planning authority decisions on Logs 771, 786 & 787 were noted. 

 

 Jim Quinn 

Assistant Parish Clerk, Catshill and North Marlbrook Parish Council  
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